Veliz, Kim

Subject: FW: Aurora State Airport runway extension

From: Anders, Tom [mailto:tanders@wilsonconst.com]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 7:31 AM

To: City Recorder <cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Subject: Aurora State Airport runway extension

Wilsonville City Recorder
29799 SW Town Center Loop East,
Wilsonville, OR 97070

cityrecorder @ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 26, 2018
Dear City of Wilsonwville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening
improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my/our strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial
increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the
surrounding areas.

Thank you.

Tom

Tom Anders

Director of Fixed-Wing Aircraft Maintenance
Wilson Construction Co.

22265 Yellow Gate Lane Hangar Juliet
Aurora, OR 97002

Office: 503-263-6882 Ext. 448

Fax: 503-678-1662

Cell: 503-998-7945

www.wilsonconst.com
TAnders@Wilsonconst.com

“Building from our past, powering the present, with our vision on the future”



